
N O R T H S T A R  S E R V I C E S

Reminder: Staff Appreciation Alta Area 8/22/14 and Fort Bragg Area 9/26/14

Welcome and Congratulations

Jamie Lathrop Merrilee Godbout

Jamie survived NorthStar’s arduous interview 
process impressing everyone with her down to 
earth personality and hands-on behavioral 
support skills.  Jamie was working for San Juan 
Unified School District as an Inclusion 
Instructional Assistant where she supported 
children with Autism in various capacities since 
2006.  Jamie also worked as a nanny to a family 
with a child with special needs and she founded a 
non-profit organization called Beauty Within 
Autism.

When Jamie is not working, she spends time with 
her Basset Hound fur babies, she calls them the 
loves of her life.  Music is a huge part of Jamie’s 
life and she is always at a show.  Jamie is 
interested in photography and does work on the 
side.  And of course, her friends and family are 
really important to her.

Jamie is very excited to work for an organization 
that shares her values and focuses on great 
training.  She is loving the person centered 
practices of NorthStar and has a lot to share with 
us.  She is looking forward to meeting and getting 
to know everyone soon!

Merrilee has worked for NorthStar since 2009 and 
has supported many individuals.  She has always 
been someone you can count on and has taken on 
leadership responsibilities on many teams.  Merrilee 
has a warm and wonderful personality and she 
always makes you feel right at home.  Merrilee has 
tackled many CSF duties in the past and is really a 
go-to team member.  Merrilee has amazing 
relationships with people supported by NorthStar, 
families and staff as well.

Outside of work,  Merrliee devotes her time to her 
children.  She could easily spend all day in her yard 
and she loves to share clippings of the beautiful 
succulents she grows.  Merrilee also has four, yes 
four, little dogs that she adores.

Merrilee is very excited about the opportunity to 
support individuals and teams as a CSF-2 and can’t 
wait to start spending time with everyone!

Please take a moment to welcome and 
congratulate Jamie Lathrop and 
Merrilee Godbout who are stepping 
into CSF-2 roles for NorthStar.  Both 
Jamie and Merrilee will support Val 
and all the teams from Roseville to 
Grass Valley primarily but will be 
sharing their gifts with everyone when 
the opportunity presents itself.

We know it has been challenging 
during the time of transition and we 
are grateful to everyone who has been 
filling in and stepping up to help 
when needed.  A huge appreciation to 
Val for countless hours over the last 
months!!

You can contact our new CSF-2’s...

Jamie:         530-615-6772

jlathropnorthstarsls@icloud.com

Merrilee:   530-417-0850

mgodboutnorthstarsls@icloud.com
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